Dear Chair Doherty and Members of the Committee,

Good afternoon. Thank you for investing your precious time on matters that affect my family and your
constituents.

In light of HB 4132, | am 100% opposed. It is a clear violation of HIPPA and FERPA and should be
canceled immediately. My children should not be answering health questions at school. This is a
violation of the doctor-patient privilege and | am strongly encouraging you to vote against such an
invasion of privacy.

My five children lack the cognitive abilities to answer a questionnaire about their health situation. My 10
year old would tell you that his teeth are fine when, in fact, they have cavities. My 14 year old son would
tell you that his lungs are not working because he is out of shape and could use more outdoor activity.
These examples are at the heart of my concern with HB 4132.

Please avoid this heavy requirement for OHA and end this bill now. There are more pressing concerns to
be addressed than the waste of questionnaires in school.

Regards,

Nicole Kraus

2415 La Jolla Ct NW
Salem, OR 97304



